
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                    
Apr. 5, 2022 
  

 
Yield lane closures expected at Main St. & Picacho Ave.  

 
LAS CRUCES – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) along with A-Mountain 
Construction (Contractor) will be continuing with a safety improvement project in Las Cruces.   
 
On Wednesday, Apr. 6, 2022, at 8 a.m. the right yield lane from Main St. to Picacho Ave., near Harbor 
Freight, and the right yield from Main St. to Picacho Ave., corner near the Thomas Brannigan Library 
will be closed.  Traffic can utilize the right lane from the traffic signal to make a right turn. Closures will 
be in place to replace the ADA ramps (Americans with Disabilities Act).  

This project is expected to be completed the same day and lifted by 5 p.m. Remember to reduce your 
speed and use caution for employees and equipment in the construction zone. 

The NMDOT thanks you for your patience.  Please use caution in this area, obey the posted speed limit 
and drive safely. For up-to-date road closure information throughout the state, visit nmroads.com or 
call 511. 
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